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Regrets, that email came out garbled. We are exploring drilling a well on the property but have
some questions. Holly , could you please call me at 206-235-1300 I have some questions
about location. 

John P. Ahlers
AC+S PLLC 
206-235-1300

John P. Ahlers
john.ahlers@acslawyers.com

AHLERS CRESSMAN & SLEIGHT PLLC
(P) 206.287.9900 | (F) 206.287.9902 | (D) 206.515.2226 | Conference: 1.888.206.2266 Code:
1022057#

On Apr 28, 2021, at 9:42 PM, John P. Ahlers <jpalaw@yahoo.com> wrote:

﻿That is correct there are no existing wells on the property, we wish to drill a well
in the cuter and I’ve been trying to get a hold of Holly to discuss the matter with
her.

John P. Ahlers

2111 Hidden Valley Rd
Cle Elum, Wa. 98922
+1-206-235-1300

On Apr 28, 2021, at 11:02 AM, Kelly Bacon (CD)
<kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us> wrote:

mailto:jpalaw@yahoo.com
mailto:kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
mailto:holly.erdman@co.kittitas.wa.us
https://htmlsig.com/t/000001D4THT8
mailto:john.ahlers@acslawyers.com
tel:206.287.9900
tel:206.287.9902
tel:206.515.2226
tel:1.888.206.2266;1022057%23
tel:1.888.206.2266;1022057%23


﻿
Good morning John,
 
Public Health is asking if there are any existing wells located on the lot?
 
Thank you,
 

Kelly Bacon
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7539
Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
Please Note:  In an effort to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 and the Governor’s
"Safe Start" reopening plan, Kittitas County Community Development Services is
currently in Phase 3 and is open to the public in a limited capacity. At this time many
of us are on a rotating schedule working from home and in the office; during this time
I will do my best to respond to you as promptly as possible.
 
 

From: Holly Erdman <Holly.erdman@co.kittitas.wa.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 28, 2021 9:35 AM
To: Kelly Bacon (CD) <kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: SE-21-00005 Ahlers
 
Kelly,
 
I didn’t see any existing wells on the lot.  Is that correct?
 
Holly
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